
Huerfano County Commissioners

Commissioner John Galusha

Commissioner Arica Andreatta

Commissioner Karl Sporleder

Dear Commissioners,

Huerfano County Economic Development has recently been working Cobblestone Hotels.  We are yet to 
find a good fit for Cobblestone, but one thing has been made abundantly clear, we need additional hotel 
capacity in Huerfano County. 

The first step in bringing Cobblestone or any other hotel franchise to Huerfano County is to get a 
comprehensive hotel feasibility study done. This study could be used to attract hotels franchises like 
Cobblestone, Choice, Wyndham, Days Inn, or Hilton.

Huerfano County Economic Development would like to request $20,000. 00 to pay for this Hotel 
Feasibility Study.

Sincerely,

Lola Spradley 

President of Huerfano County Economic Development


